REPUBLIC OF KENYA

THIRTEENTH PARLIAMENT — (FOURTH SESSION)
THE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
COMMUNICATION FROM THE CHAIR

(No. 11 of 2025)
ON

INVITATION TO MUSLIM MEMBERS OF
PARLIAMENT TO THE PARLIAMENTARY ZFTAR DINNER

Honourable Members,
1. As you are aware, our brothers and sisters of the Islamic faith are

observing the Holy month of Ramadan which commenced last Saturday,
1%t March 2025.

2. You will recall that last year we hosted the inaugural Z#tar Dinner for
Members of Parliament who profess the Islamic faith and invited guests.
The hosting of the Dinner is in furtherance of Parliament’s Strategic
Pillar Three on enhancing Public Trust through parliamentary outreach

and embracing the diversity of our nation’s character.

— 3. Hon. Members, during the inaugural Dinner, it was agreed that the
event be included in the Parliamentary Calendar and be hosted on an
annual basis. In this regard, the Rt. Hon. Speaker of the Senate and I
hereby extend an invitation to all members of the Islamic faith in both
Houses of Parliament for this year's Parfiamentary Iftar Dinner. The
event will be held on Thursday, 13*" March 2025 at the Parliament

Gardens, Main Parliament Buildings, from 5:30pm.
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4. We have also invited the Leadership of both Houses, members of the
House Business Committee, dignitaries from the other arms of the
national government as well as members of the diplomatic corps to the

Dinner.

5. I take this opportunity to wish the Muslim Community Ramadan
Mubarak and Saum Maqgbul.

I thank you!

THE RT. HON. (DR.; MOSES F.M. WETANG'ULA, EGH, MP
SPEAKER OF THE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

Thursday, 61 March, 2025
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